
Good Morning,

I would like to object to abortions being performed on the grounds of gender 
selection and also this being considered as a Medicare benefits as it is not a 
medical procedure but rather a personal selection.

In Australia it is our culture for a "fair go".   This culture needs to be paramount 
to the unborn vulnerable babies to have a right of life.  The UN Convention 
recognises the vulnerable state of the unborn so should we.

It is the duty of legislators to ensure every child, regardless of gender, is 
afforded the basic human right to live.  As a grandmother, who has seen many 
things,  please do not let Australia go down this pathway of abortion.

Thank you for taking the time to read this email.  Your consideration in not 
letting this happen in Australia is so much appreciated.  

Yours sincerely,
Heather Kraus




